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Dear Board Members;

I am a property owner that adjoins the Nestlewood solar project. I have for the past year and some months now
watched as this project has begun.
It seems to me there has been no real concern as to how any of the adjoining property owners feel about the
project.A neighbor collected a petition over a year ago with names of property owners,many also ajoining the
project, who are concerned with this  project being  near their homes. And yet no direct communication to this date
has been made from Nestlewood to any of these owners to my knowledge. Nestlewood did have a public meeting
but issues were not addressed. Nestlewood dodged questions and didn't seem to care about  our concerns.
As I walk our family farm (Century Family Farm) , I think of how my great grand parents and now on down to my
son and his wife have worked so hard to keep and preserve the farmland. We have two natural springs (one within
feet of the project) on the farm which will now be of concern to us due to the Nestlewood project.  Nestlewood have
people who say no harm. My research shows these projects have not been around long enough to verify any kind of
positive long term affects.
I ask that you put yourselves in our positions.With this coronavirus going around, we all must remain in our homes
to avoid this virus. Imagine property owners surrounded by a questionable project that has NOT been tested long
enough to be proven safe long term.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Yelton

CAUTION: This is an external email and may not be safe. If the email looks suspicious, please do not click links or
open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohio.gov <mailto:csc@ohio.gov> or click the Phish Alert Button if
available.

mailto:csc@ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:doty32@icloud.com


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

4/15/2020 1:59:44 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-1546-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment of Dorothy Yelton, via website, electronically filed by Docketing
Staff on behalf of Docketing


